
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

VILLAGE OF BOSQUE FARMS  
OCTOBER 2025 FALL CLEANUP 

 
 
 
Emilio Flores, Maintenance Supervisor 
  

The Bosque Farms Fall Cleanup will be held on Saturday and Sunday, the following 
weekend in October… 
  
 

 
Sat. & Sun. OCTOBER   4TH - 5TH 

 
From 8AM to 4PM 

  
 

 
The dumpsters will be located at the Maintenance Yard next to the Wastewater 
Treatment Plant on DeSmet Road. 
  
Due to a limited number of dumpsters, residents will be allowed ONE load per 
household. 
  
Residents must bring a water bill or utility bill for proof of residency. 
  
NO computers, tires, concrete, ammunition or explosives, batteries, toxic chemicals, 
paint, asbestos, or pesticides will be accepted.  
  
Large and small appliances such as refrigerators, washers, driers, televisions, 
toasters, microwaves, furniture, air conditioners, stoves, mattresses, sinks, and toilets 
are accepted. For more information, call the Village Office at 505-869-2358. 
  
  
  
 


